913354660





Presidencia

Teléfonos directos: (00-34) 91-335-46-60 Fax Directo: (00-34) 91-335-46-66 www.cruzroja.es; email: presidencia@cruzroja.es

Avda. Reina Victoria, nº 26 - 28003 Madrld



En caso de no recibir todas las hojas, llamen al teléfono de origen.

N° DE FAX DESTINO: (39) (06) 4759223

N° DE PAGINAS INCLUIDA ESTΛ: 1

FECHA: 21th August 2009

DE: MR. JUAN MANUEL SUAREZ DEL TORO RIVERO, President of Spanish Red Cross

A: MR FRANCESCO ROCCA, Extraordinary Commissioner of Italian Red Cross

ASUNTO: INVITATION XXIST SUMMER SCHOOL

Dear President and friend,

Once again, the Spanish Red Cross, through Red Cross Youth, organizes the Summer School. These spaces for exchanging and training for the youngest volunteers of our Institution, constitute an important part of our challenge for reaffirming the construction into the values and Humanitarian mission.

This year, the XXIst Summer School will take place in Huelva, from September 19th to September 27th.

Our National Society is interested in the participation of the Italian Red Cross in this event through the assistance of a young volunteer, preferably from 18 to 30 years old, with experience, who demonstrates to be strongly committed and able to communicate in Spanish (the training modules will all be in Spanish).

Please be so kind as to transmit this information to the person in charge of the Youth Section of your National Society, so that he or she can directly contact our Red Cross Youth Director (Altor Murciano, email: aimumo@cruzroia.es) if your National Society were interested in participating in our School.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have a question or need for further information.

Yours faithfully,

CROCE ROBSA ITALIANA COMITATO CENTRALE

2 5 AGO. 2009

Prof. nº CRIACCI. 00 57508/09

Juan Manuel Suárez del Toro Rivero